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I am Dominic Miller and I reside at 1582 St. Rt. 4 Bellevue, Huron County, Sherman Twp., Ohio. I live
in the footprint of the Emerson Creek, Firelands Wind LLC project, case # 19-1073-BTX. I strongly
oppose this transmission line project based on all the same opposition testimony that was given in
the hearings for the Emerson Creek Wind Project case # 18-1607-EL-BGN. There is absolutely no
public need for either project. One project can not be logically or economically built without the
other. There is no public need or any other need for a Wind project with out a transmission line to
connect it to the PJM grid. And likewise there is no public need or any other need for a transmission
line without a Wind project. Please do NOT approve this transmission line project or this wind
project.
Thank you, Dominic Miller
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